
 

    

 

FOI_0613_21/22 – FOI request concerning – Vancomycin-
resistant Enterococci (VRE) 
 
 

 
1. Can you please provide the incidence of Vancomycin-resistant Enterococci 

(VRE) in your trust over the previous 12 months? 
 

Solent NHS Trust are not routinely required to report the incidence of VRE as part of 
Mandatory Surveillance.  If we are notified by a ward that a result has come back as 
VRE we respond accordingly.   

 
 


